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Norva24 postpones Annual General Meeting 
and Annual and Sustainability Report
Norva24 Group AB (publ) (“Norva24” or the “Company”) announces that the date for its Annual 
General Meeting has been changed to 27 June 2025 in light of the ongoing public offer from Apax 
Funds, acting through Nordahl BidCo AB, from the previously communicated date 13 May 2025.
Consequently, the date for publication of the Annual and Sustainability Report 2024 has been 
postponed to 30 April 2025. The previously communicated date was 11 April 2025.

For further information contact:

Stein Yndestad, Group CFO
Tel: +47 91686696
E-mail: stein.yndestad@norva24.com

About Norva24

Norva24 is the leading northern European player in the UIM industry[1] and offers UIM services, such 
as emptying services, pressure flushing and pipe services. On December31, 2024, the company 
operated more than 80 branches[2] in Norway, Germany, Sweden, and Denmark, with approximately 
2,000 employees. The company’s history dates back to 1919 and Norva24 has since evolved from a 
company with Norwegian roots to being a market leader in UIM services in Norway, Germany, 
Sweden and Denmark. Norva24 has a history of completing acquisitions to enter new markets or to 
consolidate its local market position, taking advantage of the highly fragmented UIM market in 
Europe, which is characterized by mostly small, local companies. In its four markets, the company 
has conducted more than 50 acquisitions since 2015.
www.norva24.com.
[1] Measured in revenue.
[2] The term “branch” refers to places of business in various locations in which the company 
conducts its operations.
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